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Dear Parents of Year 6 Pupils,

The national tests for Year 6 pupils will take place during the week commencing 13th May, 2013.  Though May can seem a long time away the available time to prepare the children does condense into a number of weeks.  We take the procedures for SAT’s very seriously because we want the very best outcome for each individual child and for our school as a whole.  With this aim, we feel it is very important to offer extra support to all our Year 6 pupils during the build up to SAT’s.  We have therefore decided, that over the next ten weeks we are going to implement a number of changes to routine.  

•
Each Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning the children from both classes will be re-arranged to work in ability groups in Maths, Reading and Writing.  The teachers in charge are still to be Mr. Herbert and Mr. Irvine.

•
The current Year 6 teaching assistants (Mrs. Edgar and Mrs. Langton) will continue to support the children with extra time provided by Mrs. Belcher and Mrs Parry.

The groupings of children will be decided upon from their current standards of achievement and their expected end of key stage targets.  The groups will have some flexibility should individual pupil requirements demand.

We have also purchased a whole range of resources to help the children prepare for SAT’s and you will have sight of these materials which will be used for revision and the setting of homework.  We do ask for your involvement in the overseeing of tasks set.  (You may get some significant surprises as to the complexity of the work).  The importance of parental involvement in the run up to SAT’s cannot be underestimated and we expect full commitment from the pupils themselves.  

Finally, may I assure you that we wish to keep SAT’s in the correct context.  We do not want anxious pupils (or parents) but we do want our children (and the school) to do well.  Mr. Herbert and Mr. Irvine are both experienced teachers who will be going to great lengths to make lessons interesting and exciting.  We also hope that the residential visit to Bamburgh will allow the children a welcome diversion of fun and opportunity to enjoy themselves.  

My staff and I would wish to assure you of our best intent for all pupils and should you wish to discuss the contents of this letter further, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Cliff

Acting Headteacher
National tests for Year 6 will take place during the week commencing 13th May, 2013.  Please ensure that you do not make plans to take pupils out of school during this important week.  Thank you.
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